
PLO  official  meets  with  US
delegation in Ramallah
The Secretary-General of the Executive Committee of the PLO
met today at his office in Ramallah with a US delegation,
headed  by  Assistant  Secretary  of  State  for  Near  Eastern
Affairs Barbara Leaf.

“A third meeting was held with the US delegation headed by the
Assistant  Secretary  of  State  Leaf  to  discuss  the  latest
developments  and  prepare  for  President  Biden’s  visit  to
Palestine,” he said in a tweet.
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